Friday, March 17,2017 at 2:22:51 PM Pacific Daylight Time

Subject: Job Posting Confirmation
Date: Wednesday, October 28, 2015 at 3:28:50 PM Pacific Daylight Time

From: justins@aaja.org
To: HR

10/28/2015 6:28:43 PM

Dear Job Poster,

Thank you for submitting your job posting entitled OPB Seeks News Director for OPB. Your job posting will expire
on 11/27/2015.

Thank you for your support of diversity,

Justin Seiter

Program Associate

Asian American Journalists Association
5 Third Street, Suite 1108

San Francisco, CA 94103
415.346.2051 x107

415.346.6343 (fax)

WWWw.aaja.org
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